
 

Medicare ABN Letter 

Dear ITR Client, 

ITR Physical Therapy is not a participating provider with Medicare. This means that ITR does not 

have a medicare number.  If Medicare is your primary insurance, then ITR can only see you for 

wellness sessions or for maintenance. We are happy to refer you to another clinic who accepts 

Medicare if you prefer.  If you decide to be seen by ITR and Medicare is your primary insurance 

you cannot submit your claim for reimbursement.    You will not receive an invoice with CPT or 

ICD-10 codes but for your wellness or maintenance session. 

By signing this document you understand that Medicare will not pay for this treatment and you 

agree that: 

ITR has not solicited me in any way. ITR offered to give me names of participating Medicare 

Providers but I asked ITR if I could still come to receive treatment here. 

I understand that ITR is providing wellness or maintenance programs and not your traditional 

physical therapy treatments. 

Medicare will not cover this treatment as I am not seeing a physician every 30 days 

Medicare will not cover this treatment as I am being seen less than the typical 2-3 times a week 

frequency required by Medicare 

Medicare traditionally considers one to two months of physical therapy as reasonable and 

customary and this maintenance program is longer than this interval 

 

Beneficiary Agreement:  

I agree to the terms as stated in the Medicare ABN and have been notified by my physical 

therapist that Medicare will deny payment for the above stated reasons.  I agree to be 

personally responsible for the payment. 

_____________________________________  _____________________ 

                    Client Name          Date 

 

____________________________________________ 

                            Client Signature 


